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Sairam dear Center Devotion Coordinators, 
Trust you are doing well, adjusting to your new role (or new term) as Center 
Devotion Coordinators! 
 
Officer's Meeting 
With Swami's grace and blessings, we had a wonderful Officer's meeting on March 
14. Thank you to those who attended and participated!  
 
For the benefit of those who could not attend the meeting, attached are relevant 
slides related to Swami's mission/vision and Center Devotion Coordinator 
responsibilities. Kindly review them so you are informed. Thank you.  
 
Resource Database 
As mentioned in the meeting, we are in the process of developing the Resource 
Database which will contain Devotion wing related resources. The objective is to 
provide information to help you fulfill your duties as Center Devotion Coordinators. 
A list of some of the resources that we are uploading is in the attached document. If 
you need any information right away, please let me know.  
 
It would be great if you can provide information from your center for the Resource 
Database website. It can serve to introduce your center to others and also, may 
benefit others. Please send me the following information. 
1. A picture of your center's altar.  
2. Your center's Devotion program format  
3. Study circle material that your center may have developed 
4. Any other Devotion wing related resource that you think would benefit other 
centers 
Please email information to premsai108@gmail.com. Thank you. 
 
Multi-faith Initiative meeting 
We will be having our next face-to-face meeting on Saturday, May 9 (2-5pm) at 
Madhura/Jagdeesh Shetty's place (4036 Ghiotti Ct, Pleasanton, CA). Greatly 
appreciate if you can attend or you can send someone from your center.  
 
Devotion Coordinator Conference Call 
Please make yourself available for a Devotion Coordinator conference call on 
Wednesday, May 13, 2015 at 9 pm.  Hope with this extended notice, you can 
accommodate your schedules.  
 
In the meantime, if you have any questions, please contact me. Thank you. Wish 
you a blessed day!  
 
In Sai service and with love, 
Prema	
  


